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j > WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555n :

%***++j January 18, 1985

Mr. Jim' Pedro
Licensing Engineer
Licensing Information Service
NUS Corporation
2536 Countryside Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER
Clearwater, FL 33575-2094 TO F01A-84-934

Dear Mr. Pedro:

This is in response to your letter dated December 14, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, that the
following reports be placed in the Public Document Room (PDR):

The Detailed Five-Year Summary Report dated January 1,1984,
and revision dated April 1,1984, for North Anna Units 1 and 2.

The January 1, 1984, report is being placed in the PDR and will be filed
in PDR folder F01A-84-934 under your name.

A search of pertinent files indicates that the April 1, 1984, revision was

matter, please contact Dick Lavins, (301)y questions concerning thisnot submitted to the NRC. If you have an
492-9564.

Sincerely.

-

. M. Felton, Director

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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